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14th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you know, at Colmers Farm reading is an extremely important part of our curriculum. 
We know that confident readers, who have a love of reading, make brilliant writers, and 
grow in confidence across all areas of the curriculum.  
 
We are welcoming all parents of Year 3 children to join us for an exciting workshop all 
about reading. The session will start with a short presentation about e-safety and then 
focus on how we teach reading in school, the programmes we are subscribed to that 
support reading, and how best to support your child when reading at home. We will also 
be able to answer any questions you may have about reading. 
 
The workshop will take place on Wednesday 16th November 2022, starting at 2:00pm – 
2:45pm.  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
The Year 3 team. 


